

December 2019

This Month's Guild Meeting

We will not be holding a meeting this month, as it is our holiday party.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on **Sunday, January 12th, 2020** at 11:00am at Quilt in a Day.

Sew Ins

Central County Sew In - UTC Area

Sew ins take place at the <u>North University</u> <u>Library</u>.

December Date TBA

Quilt in a Day Bonus Sew In (4th Sundays)

Sunday, December 22nd 11:00am – 4:00pm

East County Sew In – Lemon Grove

Sew ins take place at the Lemon Grove Library

Saturday, December 7th 1:00pm - 5:00pm

Mission Bay Sewing Machines Plus

We have secured a monthly spot to sew at the Sewing Machines Plus location in <u>Mission Bay</u>. This sew in will cost \$5 per person and will take place in the evenings.

December Date TBA

Charity Corner

Current Charity Drive

Chemo Lounge (September-December)

We support the Riverside Chemo Lounge by providing quilts for patients to use during their

treatment at the center. Patients are able to keep the quilt that they choose.

Our focus for this trimester is on lap/throw sized quilts – approximately 50" x 60" - 60" square.

Supplies

We have fabric, backing, and batting available for anyone who needs it for a charity project. If you are in need of supplies, please email Kristyn before a meeting so that she can gather the necessary materials.

Questions? Email Kristyn at sdmqqcharity@gmail.com

Next Meeting

We will not be having a regular business meeting in December, as it's our holiday party. Our next guild meeting will happen on **Sunday, January 12th, 2020** from 11:00am – 12:00pm at Quilt in a Day, followed by a sew in until 4:00pm.

Contact Us

All Board Members

sdmqgboard@gmail.com

President – Jill Lombard

sdmqgpresident@gmail.com

VP Activities – Kristyn Jansen

sdmqgvpactivities@gmail.com

VP Operations – Priscilla Dulin

sdmqgvpops@gmail.com

VP of Geographic Outreach – Cohni Acevedo

Secretary - Sue Bouchard

Treasurer - Carrie Hanson

Charity Coordinator – Kristyn Jansen sdmqgcharity@gmail.com

Blog: https://sdmodernquiltquild.com/

Our new website is up and running and will now be our main platform for communication. Check it out! If you are worried about missing an update, just subscribe to our blog! (Go to the website, click Blog on the top banner and enter your email address on the right- you have to do this on a computer, not a mobile phone).